
 

  

 

 

July 29, 2024 

 

Dear Editor / Head of Department, 

                  

Update on School Supplies and Book Grant Distribution 

 
The Ministry of Education wishes to advise on the distribution arrangements for the $1000 Book 

Grant offered by the Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago to support financially 

disadvantaged students at both the primary and secondary school levels. 

During the week of 5th August, 2024, distribution of the Book Grants to successful applicants, via 

direct deposit to bank accounts, will commence. Recipients will be alerted via email or telephone 

when funds are sent to the respective banks. 

Starting the week of 12th August, 2024, persons without bank accounts, who are carded to receive 

cheques, will be contacted via email or telephone. The cheque collection venue, requirements for 

cashing of cheques and locations at which cheques can be cashed, will be provided in this 

notification. 

Applicants are advised that further notifications will be circulated via the Ministry's social media 

pages. 
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